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WINDSOR WATERFRONT 5KM/HALF MARATHON 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – The Windsor Waterfront 5km/Half Marathon is scheduled to take place on 

Riverside Drive between Drouillard Road and the Sandwich Street / University Avenue roundabout 

and Sandwich Street between Prince Road and University Avenue. As a result, these streets will be 

inaccessible to transit services. This is expected to begin at the start of service on Sunday, 

September 14, 2025 and is expected to last until 1:00 p.m. Starting at the beginning of service on 

Sunday, September 14, 2025 the following detour will be in effect for Route 205: 

 
Route 205 

Northbound 

 

Regular route on Bruce to 

Right on Wyandotte  

Left on Church  

Right on Pitt to 

Windsor International Transit Terminal 

 

Route 205 

Southbound 

 
Regular route  

 

Please note: Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions. -30- 


